SCRANTON PREPARATORY SCHOOL

1000 Wyoming Avenue Scranton Pennsylvania 18509-2993 (570) 941-7739

Office of the President president@scrantonprep.org

Dear Prep Family,

As I write to you today, our students are engaged in a broad range of academic, athletic, co-curricular and
spiritual formation opportunities that are the hallmarks of Scranton Prep’s excellence. We will soon
graduate the remarkable Class of 2023, well prepared for their impressive college opportunities ahead.
The Prep leadership team, faculty and staff have never been more committed to educating your daughters

and sons in the Jesuit tradition: mind, body and spirit.

Scranton Prep’s commitment to growth and excellence relies on our prudent use and investment of
resources. Our Board of Trustees recently approved a tuition of $16,300 for the 2023-24 academic year.
This 6% increase, while higher than previous averages, is still lower than recent inflation. We carefully
weighed this decision in light of current economic conditions and our increased strategic investments

in Prep’s mission — specifically in our students, faculty, and staff.

This tuition increase, though significant, does not cover the actual cost of educating a Scranton Prep
student. As you know, the cost of educating one student at Scranton Prep is approximately $19,000. This
reduction in price for our families is made possible by the incredible philanthropic support of our loyal

alumni, parents and friends.

Thank you for entrusting us with the education of your daughters and sons.
Gratefully,
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Rev. A.J. Rizzo, S.J.

President



